



The Anglican Diocese of Newcastle

The Right Reverend Gregory Thompson Bishop of Newcastle

16 April 2015

Mr Keith Allen

REDACTED

REDACTED

Dear Keith,

Thank you for your letter dated 15 April.

For the sake of clarity I understand your membership of:

Synod
Chair of Committees (Synod)
Diocesan Council
Bishop Nomination Board
Board of Reference
Ordinance Interpretation and Publication Committee
Pane of Triers

to be Diocesan positions and ask you to stand down from them.

I also request that you do stand down from all governance and liturgical positions within your Parish.

Yours sincerely,

+ GREGORY N

Bishop Greg Thompson BISHOP OF NEWCASTLE